
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 March 2006 

2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 2.1 Riverlea Estate 
 
  Miles Ruddenklau and Wyatt Butcher addressed the Board with a request to consider funding 

for a replacement set of swings to be located at Riverlea Estates Recreation Park (the previous 
swings having been removed by the Council as they did not meet playground equipment health 
and safety regulations). 

 
  The Board thanked the Riverlea Estates representatives for attending and sought further 

information from staff in regard to funding set aside in the Council’s five year plan for future 
works in this area, together with other projects affecting the Shirley/Papanui area. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


